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DPW Minutes 

November 5, 2015 

6:07PM 

 

Present-Chairman Kevin P Cunningham, Director Jack Farr 

 

1. Wagner Place sewer project commencement and discussion. Pioneer Construction will be 

the contractor for this project. 
 

 

2. The discussion that has been had in regards to the new detectable crosswalks with myself 

and the NYSDOT Region 8 office and the possible payment for them through the CHIPS 

program. 
 

3. Discussion on the antique street lights in regards to the repair and the talk that has taken 

place in regards to changing all of the light bulbs to LED. The existing light bulbs were 

supposed to last for 5-10 years but many have only lasted months. 
 

4. Water clarifier update and the discussion on the extras that the contractor was due in 

regards to the cold weather concrete work that was done last winter.  Money to cover the 

extras are already put aside for this project and will not cost the city any additional funds. 
 

5. Discussion on the interviews with the 5 Engineering firms that took place last week for the 

CDBG Grant for the Jersey Ave, Owen St and Hammond St sewer project. 
 

A: MHE 

B: CP Engineering 

C: Fusco Engineering 

D: KC Engineering 

E: Delaware Engineering                                                                                                                                                              
 

    6.  Promenade project still waiting for NYSDOT to approve changes.                                            
 

Adjourned - 6:30PM 
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